
Recommendation 04 -03: Support for naming UA Museum/NSF open space as "Troth 
Yeddha' Park"  

To:  Marshall Lind 
Chancellor  

From: Richard A. Caulfield  
Chair, UAF Master Planning Committee 
r.caulfield@uaf.edu, x5573  

Date: May 7, 2004  

Subject: MPC recommendation 04-03: 
Support for naming UA Museum/NSF open space as "Troth Yeddha' Park" 

At its regularly scheduled meeting on May 6, 2004, the UAF Master Planning  

Committee unanimously approved the following recommendation (MPC 04-03) regarding the proposed 


